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				Greetings again from Middle Tennessee. 

Things here at the Good Shepherd Children’s Home are a buzz, as the kids just completed another school year and are excited about the summer break.  In additional to all sports activities, drama plays, etc...we had one that graduated this year.  Please pray for Jay as he seeks God’s will for his future.
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We just completed a marathon month of birthday’s in May…we had a total of 7 birthdays to celebrate in May…I guess when you have a big family like we do at the GSCH, birthdays seem to be continual…but 7 in one month…Whew!!!  That’s a lot of cake 😊
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We recently had 3 children reunite with family, but God was just making room for 3 more that needed to come our way.  While we realize the GSCH is not a typical home situation, we work very hard to make it as warm and inviting as possible, so children having to face the difficulty of coming to a Children’s Home will feel loved and accepted.  God has given us a great sprit in the Home right now, for which we are extremely grateful.  You don’t have to watch much news these days to understand that our children are under attack.  Please pray that God gives us wisdom and discernment to deal with the cultural challenges that are coming our way.

Since our last report, we are excited to report that 2 of the children have trusted Christ as personal savior.  While caring for the physical needs is important, our main hope and prayer is that all the children that God brings our way will come to place their faith and trust in Jesus Christ and yield to His plans for their life. 

We are so blessed to have Godly leadership in Robert and LeeAnn Brown, whose faithfulness and love serves as a great example for the kids.  Robert and LeeAnn just completed their 10th year of full-time service at the Home, and God has used them in a tremendous way in the lives of the children.  I know that it can sometimes be a thankless job, but they are truly having an impact that will last an eternity.  Please join me in congratulating them on 10 years of service.
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Thank you again for your faithful prayers and support of the Home. 

Randal Graby
Director, GSCH
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